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Robbery at Huntington Bank 
Fridley, MN – February 15, 2022: At 3:44 p.m. on Tuesday, February 15, Fridley and Columbia 
Heights police were dispatched to the 5200 block of Central Ave NE on the report of a robbery 
that just occurred.  

 

During the incident, two African-American males entered the business, assaulted an employee 
and demanded cash. The suspects fled the business with an undisclosed amount of money.  

 

The incident is being investigated by the Fridley Police Division and FBI. Anybody with 
information regarding the incident is encouraged to call 763-427-1212. Huntington Bank is 
offering a reward for information leading to the arrest and conviction of suspects involved.  
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